
  

 
 

 

Principal's Message - Week Ending 20 11 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

COVID-19 update 

We had 2 reported positive cases of COVID-19 this week. Both were students who were already self-

isolating as a result of being a close contact of someone else, so there appear to be no implications 

for other students or staff at this time. 

Year 9 virtual parents evening this week 

Many thanks to all parents who were able to attend this virtual event! It was our first go at an online 

parents evening and despite some teething issues, it appeared to go well overall. We have had some 

lovely feedback from parents, who appreciated, in particular, not having to wait around for 

appointments in a crowded Middle School! If you haven’t yet completed the survey and are willing 

to, below is the link and the message from the Year 9 team: 

Please could you complete our feedback form by accessing the link below. We are seeking feedback 

both about the online Parents Evening and about your general opinions of the school. Even if you 

were unable to attend the Parents Evening, we would still be interested in getting feedback from you. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/L725F67 

Year 7 parents evening 

Just a heads-up that the Year 7 parents evening will take place on 10 December. Our plan is to do 

the event remotely, too; more details for Year 7 parents will follow soon. 

Year 11 ‘Nightclub’ 

The ‘Nightclub’ continues on Mondays to Thursdays each week from 3.15 to 5.15 in school; all Year 

11s welcome! Do remind and encourage your child. 

Hinchingbrooke is 50! 

Despite the constraints of the pandemic, we are keen to mark Hinchingbrooke School’s 50th birthday, 

which is this year! Please find all of the details on the attached poster and if you would like to 

contribute, we would love it! 

Keep safe. 

We are Hinchingbrooke. 

Kind regards, 

Mark Patterson 

Principal 
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